
SACRED HEART PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Church is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/5986059361?pwd=bFlVeHN1cGtrWGJBeHpINjhCd1U4Zz09 

Meeting ID: 598 605 9361 

Passcode: 965428 

 

  ATTENDEES : Fr Paul, Jan Hughes, Maggie Wood, Penny Withey, Michael Hoyle, Mike Coleman, Joseph Sharp, Joan Kent, Daniel 

Kent, Helena Ranson; Clair Burroughs, Andrea Waldram, Laura Yarnold,   

  APOLOGIES:   

 

OPENING PRAYER:  

 

AGENDA ITEMS 

AGENDA ITEM DESCRIPTION 

TO BE PRESENTED 

BY NOTES AND ACTION ITEMS 

     Christmas Mass planning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Childrens Mass, Midnight Mass and Christmas 

morning  - all to be live streamed. 

Stewards – rotas  

Booking and numbers 

Contingency plan if full lockdown?  - will we need all 

3 Mass? 

Opening for Private prayer / Wednesday 

Mass 

 

 

 

 

  

With it drawing dark earlier and very few are 

attending Tuesday night private prayer in the 

evening – do we continue? 

 

Mass on Wednesday – Fr Paul  - numbers are 

less than Weekend and same people attend 

Wednesday that attend weekend so do we 

need Wednesday Mass? Do we give it a bit 

DATE: Thursday 8th October 2020 

TIME: 7.30pm 

LOCATION: Zoom: 

 

 

  

https://zoom.us/j/5986059361?pwd=bFlVeHN1cGtrWGJBeHpINjhCd1U4Zz09


more time to gage interest?  What about 

confession in the week? 

 

 PPC Questionnaire  

  

Penny, Helena, Jan, Mike C and Mike H –the 

team has analysed and documented their 

findings.  Can we review and come back with 

suggestions and we will dedicate the next 

PPC to discuss results and key actions from 

the results an dhow we would like to present 

this to the parish. 

CAFÉ Course and FHC  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Café course Strength to Strength will be 

running from 15 November aimed at FHC 

parents and open to all parishioners – need 

to advertise  - Hook focus? 

 Potentially following up with a lenten course 

– This is my Body.  

 Maybe ALPHA course which has been 

running online from Winchester and also 

now Windsor successfully. 

Parish Mission and 

Evangelisation  

Fr Paul forwarded an email advising about a need for 

some representative from the parish to take part in 

the evangelisation initiative.  A subgroup has been 

formed with Joan, Grania and Theresa to look at the 

global evangelisation efforts that the diocese wishes 

for us to implement.  Several seminars are in place 

and once that’s been completed we will report back 

our findings and discuss how we take this forward 

and how to engage with the parish. Fr Mark Hogan 

leading the diocesean efforts. 

Community Outreach program  

Fr Paul wanted to have this up and running to ensure 

during the 2nd wave of covid that some parishioners 

don’t fall through the cracks as he’s been making 

phone calls to those vulnerable during the initial 

lockdown period.  We have engaged  with various 

members of the parish and Helena together with 



Theresa, Grania, Anne Da Silva, Glenys have 

volunteered to steer this group. Initially starting with 

making regular phone calls to the list of people who 

are lonely, in care homes, in hospital etc. Reaching 

out to chat or ask if they need any help, shopping 

etc.  Maggie to advise DBS checks.  We will also put 

this in the newsletter and see if anyone else in the 

parish would like to volunteer.  Fr Paul to provide list 

of names and contacts that he wishes for us to pick 

up and to reach out initially to introduce this group 

and obtain consent to allow the members to contact 

them. 

Social Justice and Peace 

Initiative  

This initiative was lead by the Bishop and he wants 

the parishes to support and tackle the homelessness, 

poor, and slavery in our area.  Modern slavery is 

active in Hampshire in places like nail bars and car 

washes.  Grania is leading this project as she 

attended the talk with the Bishop held at St Bedes.  

We will be researching into what other parishes have 

done and how we can support this.  We will also be 

advertising this group and asking for volunteers to 

assist in implementing these plans so we can involve 

the parish.  We will also be leaning into the good 

work Brita and Hannah are already doing for Caritas 

and helping the poor and homeless, the refugee 

program.  Fr Paul to also discuss with the pastor at 

the Life Church and get his views on this. 

Review of the PPC efforts in 

2020  

We would like to have a “bumper edition” of the 

newsletter, highlighting to the parishioners what we 

have done since our formation.  Also in that edition 

to discuss results of the PPC Questionnaire, our 

findings and what the outcome /action we will be 

taking as a result.  Acknowledge all results even if we 

cant implement ie double glazing issue or carpark 

space. 



 Any other matters people would like 

to raise?   

Next PPC meeting and closing prayer   

 

 

 


